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Charles Inglis Jnr I offer myself for re-election as a Director
of the BHRC.  When I joined the
Directors, my aim was to be as hands on
as I possible could be.  I have been an
integral part of the Office Support Team
which helped to keep racing going last
year as well as being an active member
of the Stewarding Group attending as
many meetings as I could up and down
the country.

I have enjoyed meeting lots of new
licence holders, and helping them to
resolve any issues they were having
linked to harness racing.  I have
thoroughly enjoyed my year and hope to
be re-elected to carry on my role.

Julie Park

Jason Podmore I have served on the BHRC board as a
Director for a number of years now, so
most of you will know me. It's a very
difficult and challenging position to hold
and fill, but it can also be rewarding and
worthwhile. During my time as a Director,
I have seen and supported many topics
including recently the start of overhauling
the rule book, the introduction of the
drone and retrospective stewarding and
ensuring the club has adequate
insurance in place for the licence holders
but the best project I have advocated
and supported is the Kids Pony Series
and young drivers series.
If members vote for me to stay for
another term, this is one issue which i
will be passionate about rekindling. I
firmly believe that the sport needs to be
guided back to grassroots. We need to
encourage the next generation and new
blood into the sport. Whilst global
recognition and off-track/online betting
would be an amazing achievement and
peak for the sport, I would prefer to
concentrate on back to basics, rebuild
the sport after the last few years and

Helen Langford



covid. When ideas and projects are
undertaken, they need focus to ensure
they are fulfilled and concluded. We
need to put in place a firm 5 to 8 year
business plan. Review how club funds
will be used to improve and benefit the
sport, and in turn the members. I am
willing to put myself forward and
continue to work with and for the licence
holders and the sport of harness racing if
the members want me to.


